
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Jim Angus -
Sent: July 10, 2020 8:31 PM
To: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: Freeman, Tyler (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: Re: N95 Masks

Hi Caitlin

Can you confirm you are receiving my emails?

Thanks

Jim

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Rogers network.

From: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)
Se 20 2:55 PM
To:
Cc: reeman,&*"SPC)
Subject: RE: N95 Masks

Hi Jim,

Thankyou for your email to Minister Anand, our team is happy to follow-up on your associates submission.

Could you confirm under which company name they registered to the buyandsell portal? As well what are the quantity
of masks available?

Kind regards,

Caitlin Mullan-Boudreau
Director of Operations, Office of the Minister of Public Services & Procurement
Directrice des operations, Bureau de la Ministre des Services publics et de PApprovisionnement

From: Jim Angus
Sent: Saturday, July 4, 2020 6:SS AM
To: Anand, Anita - M.P.
Subject: N9S Masks

Hi Anita

This just came across my desk from an associate in the USA. He has access to NIOSH approved N95 masks
through his contact at Honeywell. We were wondering if you would like to discuss a large order for your
procurement which will include price, timing and process.
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I have submitted a supplier submission form on the Government of Canada website with reference #64736. I
have also submitted a similar post on your facebook page.

If you are interested, you can reach me at 705-790-3232 or at this address.

Thanks for your consideration.

Jim Angus CPA, CA
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